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CATHEDRAL OF ST HELENA

FAITH FORMATION

Disciplinary Policy

Reflection upon the Faith calls for a willingness on the part of the Catechists to pray, prepare, and relate to the experiences of the child, and a willingness on the part of the child to cooperate and be open.   We deal with the disruptive child in a spirit of love and charity but are aware of the primary responsibility which we have to the learning process of the entire group.  We are aware of the very limited time available to us for this important task.

When a Catechist’s attention is diverted away from the group, or the learning activities prepared by the Catechists are being interrupted by the behavior of individual children, the Director should be notified and ways of dealing with it will be explored.  Class time should NOT be wasted in punishing, arguing, or threatening. If a brief, clear verbal statement is not effective, the child should be sent to Deacon Bob’s office. The Director will later determine what steps to take. It may be necessary to notify the parent/guardian of the child regarding such behavior.

Wireless phones and other electronic devices are not permitted in the classrooms or during instruction.  These items may be stored in back packs, purses or any place designed by the catechist during class time.

The final responsibility for disciplinary decisions will rest upon the Director of Faith Formation Deacon Bob and/or Msgr. O’Neill.  

